
 
 
 
 

 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID19) UPDATE 03/18 

 

 
Dear Washington Residents: 
 
Today I am declaring a State of Civil Preparedness Emergency for the Town of Washington. The 
most important aspect of this declaration is that it allows the Town to have resources made 
available if needed from the State and Federal Government. The declaration will also allow us 
to track all expenses for possible future reimbursement from the State and Federal 
Government. 
As a reminder I would ask that we all continue to be vigilant, practice social distancing and 
continue to reach out to our seniors with a phone call. Stay well. 
   
 
Jim Brinton 
First Selectman 
 


